Frilling, Tara

From: John Downey <jrdowneyl@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 12:23 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: ' Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony
Categories: Red Category

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Instead of increasing taxes, we should be reducing government and its programs. For example, the Governor's
Footguard band, the Commisiion on the Status of Women and the like. Neither entity is essential or relevant today.

John Downey <jrdowneyl@yahoo.com>
3 Guardhouse Drive
Redding




